Judians
Reid
Barbara September 18, 1963 Mr. Riley Moore 303 East Second Street Edmond, Oklahoma Dear Riley: I have contacted the Education Office of the Bureau of Indian Affairs about Barbara's scholarship to attend the college at Edmond. I am advised that the Muskogee Office is working on the matter and probably has already been in touch with you. We were told that Barbara, if she has not already done so, must make an application. The application then will be processed, and it will be determined whether or not she is eligible. Due to the lateness of the time, the Bureau has assured me that the matter will be handled promptly in order that Barbara will not lose any more school time than is necessary. I am happy to have had the opportunity of looking into this matter for you and hope it will be worked out in a manner that will meet with your approval. Sincerely,